
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Petch Building – All Gender Single-User Washroom Renovation 
Electrical Panel ME-2 Shutdown 

 

Location: Petch Building – Room 199a 

  

Description: Facilities Management (FMGT) and Aral Construction and Belltech 
will be shutting down an electrical panel (panel ME-2) in the Petch 
199a as part of the all gender washroom renovation in Petch 
166/167.   

The shutdown will impact power receptacles in 163-167, 168, 168a, 
169, 170, 197, the loading bay, lobby receptacles and auto door 
operator and corridor receptacles. Please power down all 
equipment in these spaces by the end of the workday on January 
22, 2024. Phones do not need to be disconnected.  

Please note:  FMGT does its due diligence in determining what 
spaces will be impacted but the shutdown however there is a small 
risk that other spaces may be inadvertently impacted. Please plan 
your research activities and use of sensitive equipment accordingly. 

 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Time frame: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 from 6:30 am to 7:30 am 
approximately 

 

FMGT contact: Kim Frechette, Project Manager 

Email address:  kfrechette@uvic.ca 

Phone:  250-516-2922 


